I cannot believe that the EPA would even think of that people don't have  the right to know what is being released into the environment.  It is OUR air and OUR water and OUR land and we need to know what is being dumped into them.  The only people who "benefit" from this are the companies who get richer because of weaker pollution standards.

This is completely outrageous and the EPA needs to publicly cancel its plan to stop reporting the TRI every other year.   There is no reason at all that after 20 years this should change.  We are quickly poisoning ourselves and our world.  Doesn't the EP in EPA still stand for environmental protection?
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